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 This policy works hand-in-hand with policy 402.14 regarding the district safety 
program.  Employees are expected to use common sense and good judgment under 
normal and abnormal conditions.  Crisis plans need to be followed.  No school employee 
is expected to search any school building or grounds to locate potential bombs.  Searches 
are to be conducted by qualified personnel.  Any employee suspecting a bomb is present 
needs to immediately contact the building principal or designee.  This person will notify 
911 or appropriate law enforcement to insure that searches are conducted by trained 
personnel. 
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